
Jeffrey Blaker, partner, and Chris DeLorenzo, associate, both in our West Palm Beach office, 

obtained summary judgment on May 15, 2014, in favor of Defendants, the City of Port. St. Lucie, 

the five members of the city council, and the City Attorney in Taylor v. City of Port St. Lucie, et al, a 

lawsuit filed in the United States District Court for the Southern District of Florida by former assistant 

city attorney Gabrielle Taylor.  Ms. Taylor had been employed as an assistant city attorney for 6 

years when she was terminated in March 2012 by the City Attorney.  Her termination was the result 

of a late-night DUI stop by City of Port St. Lucie police officers who then drove Ms. Taylor home. 

Ms. Taylor sued the defendants under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), alleging that she 

was terminated because the City perceived her as being an alcoholic, a disability recognized under 

federal law, and that she was subjected to disparate treatment under the ADA.  In addition, she 

sued the City, individual council members and City Attorney for violations of Florida's Sunshine Act. 

Less than a week before trial, the District Court entered final summary judgment in favor of the de-

fendants on all claims. 

In an effort to bring you up-to-date information that affects your every day claims handling, the defense team 
at Conroy Simberg is pleased to bring you electronic alerts regarding the latest legal opinions from the Florida 
court system.  This update will provide you with the latest rulings, verdicts, legal implications and practice tips.  
In addition to this electronic update, the attorneys at Conroy Simberg are ready to answer any questions you 
may have regarding the contents contained herein, as well as discuss the relationship to existing claims.  Please 
feel free to contact any of our attorneys, at any of our ten office locations throughout the State of Florida.  You 
can also visit our website at www.conroysimberg.com. 
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